
We are so proud of all our pupils this year and hope that they are proud of
everything they have achieved. Thank you for all your support this year and we are
very excited to welcome you to our new building in September. 

July  2023

End of term 2023

Forest School Visits

It has been
wonderful to see

pupils’ confidence
increase at Forest

School. We have got
some brilliant

carpenters and
camp chefs. 

We want all parents and carers to feel part of our school
community. As part of this we are planning to hold regular coffee
mornings next year. The first planned dates are Wednesday 11th

October and Thursday 7th December.



We are hoping to invite the school nursing team in to deliver a
workshop at our November coffee morning. We’ll let you know the

date as soon as it’s confirmed. 

Parent and Carer Coffee Mornings at Woodbridge Road Academy 



To report a pupil absence
please call 01473 353440 or
email
info@woodbridgeacademy.org

        Twitter  

         Facebook

As the holiday approaches, we want to
remind you about resources which you can
access to help your children stay safe
online.

Please see our website here for details. 

Uniform

A reminder that our school jumpers and hoodies are available online from PMG Schoolwear,
see here.

If you have uniform items which your child has outgrown, please consider donating them to
the school so we can pass it on to other pupils. 

We will contact you in early September to let you know which days your child will need their PE
kit. 

Mobile Phones  
in School

Pupils quickly got used to the idea of handing
in their phones and other devices on the way
into school. We will carry this on next year with
each class having their own box for phones
and devices. Please see here for more
information about why we hand phones in. 

Contact Info

We are having tours of the new school
building as part of our transition
programme. These will take place on
Wednesday 6th, Thursday 7th and Monday
11th September. If you have not yet booked
your tour please do so. The booking
information is in your transition letter, or you
can send an  email to 
 info@woodbridgeroadacademy.org and
Charlotte will help you to book in. 

New School Tours
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A trip down memory lane...


